No. EDN-H(8)A(6)Misc. /2016

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh.

Phone No. 0177-2653120, Fax : 0177-2812882

ﬁg&/L,—
Dated: Shimla - 171001, the; August, 2020

die
All the Principals;
Govt. Degree/Skt. Colleges,
Himachal Pradesh.
Subject: - Regarding admissions to undergraduate classes 1°°
year to 3" year in the colleges of the State.
BTy
This is reference to letter no, EDN-A-
Kha (06)16/2020 dated 22™ August, 2020 received from the Secretary
(Education) to the Govt. of H.P. wherein the Govl. has

communicated its approval to extend the admission date in the 1°°
year, 2™ year & 3™ year of BA/B.Sc./B.Com (Graduation Classes) in
the colleges wupte 31°% august, 2020 in general and public
interest.

Keeping in view the above, vyou are directed to

take further necessary action accordingly.

Yours faithfully,cf’"\

(Dr. Amarjeet ?%ﬁgzgz;;jﬂﬁ/

Dir. cf Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
email-ID-dhe-sml-hpRgov.in
Bli, New 0I77=2856621

i Mo
. Endst. No. the Shimla dated: 29 August, 2020
Copy for information to:-
1. The Secretary (Education) to the Govt. of H.P. w.r.t.
aboﬁementioned letter no. and dated please.
Z\J(b. IT, Cell, DHE, HP. with the request to upload the same
on departmental website.
3. Guard file. ' = CT“\
' ] .-—-"’M
Director of Higher Educdbion
Himachal Pradesh
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